
Tulips snapshot of the week 

 

Here is a snapshot of some of the activities we have completed in our class this week. This snapshot may not contain all of 
the lessons and activities the children have been involved in, but will provide you with an idea of what we have done this 
week in Tulips class! 

If you have any questions or need anything, p  on the class email tulip@st-
james.derbyshire.sch.uk     Mr Ford and Mrs Mackey. 

Topic: Potions Week commencing: 27th September 2021 
Class book: Alice in Wonderland  
Maths 
We have completed our Place Value block this week, we 
have looked at problem solving and reasoning questions and 
completed an end of block assessment looking at what 
learning we have remembered. Year 4 children have also 
looked at negative numbers in context! We are going to be 
going onto our addition and subtraction block of learning 
next week. 

English 

 

Other lessons 
We have made simple pretend herbal potions and antidotes 
and studying their medicinal properties. We also painted our 
beautiful clay potions bottles which we made last week. 
 
In German this week we had a mini Oktoberfest! We tried 
some German foods and learnt some German words for 
food! 
 

Any other information 
We have a busy week next week! 
It is Joe Wicks day on Tuesday 5th October, please can you 
send your child into school in their school PE kit.  

 
On Wednesday 6th October we are having 
a non-uniform day for the Bantama School 
Project. If possible, please send your 
children in with a £1. Maybe they would 

This week our English work has been 
based on writing playscripts based 

have studied the characters of 
George and Grandma, the things 
they say and written a dialogue in 
playscript form. 
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Star of the week:  
 
David 
 
Christian Value Award:  
 
Ella - Wisdom 

like to wear patterns and colours of the Ghanaian flag? For 
more details, please see the school website. Thank you! 
 
It is Stick day on Thursday 7th October. Please send your 
child into school with a stick  we are going to be getting 
creative! Please make sure they have a waterproof coat, we 
will be venturing outside whatever the weather! 
 

 


